
Perennial Plant Association Hybrid National Symposium Pop-Up
8/19/2021 - 8/19/2021

Midwest Groundcovers, St. Charles, Illinois

PPA knows our industry friends will miss the in-person connections they usually have at the National Symposium. That's why they're hosting a series of small, 
regional, and outdoor in-person events called PPA Pop-Ups.

https://perennialplant.org/page/Popups
info@perennialplant.org
Phone: (888) 440-3122


